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From: Maria Rea - NOAA Federal <maria.rea@noaa.gov>


Sent: Thursday, February 28, 2019 11:18 AM


To: Cathy Marcinkevage; evan.sawyer@noaa.gov


Cc: Howard Brown; Garwin Yip; Barbara Byrne


Subject: Adaptive management discussion tomorrow


Howard tells me adaptive management will be the focus of the Directors call tomorrow.  I’m happy to be a strong


advocate for what we need.


Can one of you send me:


- the five agency adaptive management plan (appended to CWF)


- cut and paste of CWF terms and conditions re: adaptive management


- Reclamation PA cite on adaptive management - - is there something other than what is in PA, which I have with me?


Sorry I won’t be in office between now and the call; let me know if any key points you want me to raise.


Thanks,


Maria


Sent from my iPad



